## 748 SON 79MES

Newsletter of Immanuel & St. Paul Lutheran Church-April 2024



Make your plans to attend Immanuel's annual spring Potato Pancake dinner. We will be switching worship times that day. Invite your family and friends.



Thanks to all who providing food after our Lent services at St Paul & Immanuel this year. It was delicious and encouraging to gather with our family to eat after our worship. Thanks to Judy Meyer, Elaine Schwartz, Dawn Schmoll, Diane Lohff, Lois Pelky, Nancy Baumgartner, Duane Falk, Tim & Tasha Treptow, Immanuel LWML, Immanuel Chimes and Choir, Collin & Kelly Arvey, Immanuel Dartball team, Immanuel & St. Paul Youth.

Thanks to Cindy Wians & Catherine Brede for all their hard work on the altar guild during busy Holy Week. Pastor wants to say thanks for putting up with all his changes and actions we do with paraments. Thanks to Jim Wickesberg for helping with the Palm Sunday reading at Immanuel. Thanks to the Chimes & Choir for providing music throughout Lent and for Holy Week.

Thank you to all who provided the food and work for the Easter breakfast at Immanuel.



On Sunday, April 21, we will be heading out to visit and sing for our shut-in and older members to help them celebrate the Easter Season.

Looking forward to May, we will be providing the ladies of our parish with a special gift in celebration of Mother's Day.

We are looking for more participation in this group, which is open and intended for all people in the parish. Our next meeting is Monday, May 6 at IM @ 6 pm. Please come and help us plan activities that will draw us closer as Christians and family.

The LWML Spring Rally is set for Sat, April 20, starting at 9 am @ Faith United, Gillett. Cost is \$5. Lynne Johnson will be presenting on mission trip to Orphan Grain Train. No RSVP's needed. See Judy M & Lynn W for more info.

In April we will be holding our Quarterly Voter's Meetings. St. Paul & Immanuel will hold theirs on Sunday, April 28 each after morning worship. Plan to be here to do the work of the Church.

After some time off, the Men of the Parish are invited to gather on Saturday, April 20 at Stubborn Brother's Brewery in Shawano at 1 pm. Young and old



(fathers, bring your sons) are invited-this will be a chance to get together, eat if you wish and hang out and talk about life or faith or even your favorite TV show. Invite others who may be interested. This is very causal-just a chance to gather. Questions-see PC







